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SFr funds raised this academic year - almost £3K, of which Easyfundraising was over £530, more than double previous year!  
We currently have 129 supporters of which 58 never shopped through this platform, so we would like to encourage everyone to join or use Easyfundraising when shopping online !  
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/boroughmuir-pc/

No bidding process this June, we continue to liaise with SLT for best time to do this , probably after school resumes next academic year.

Nasira Bradley says goodbye to our team after 10 years on the social and fundraising sub group, (so even when it was still known as the PTA!). Nasira has been an invaluable member of the team and we simply cant thank her enough for her dedication and fantastic work.
We would love to invite new members to join our group!

We anticipate it will be harder to fundraise next year, with social gathering limitations and a potentially poor economical climate affecting what we can do, but we are thinking creatively and hope to be able to continue supporting the school as usual!
